Farmington Town Council

CHAIR REPORT

NEW & NOTEWORTHY

1928 Building: The Town Council gave consensus that the 1928 Building
would be demolished if the referendum on the 1928 Building Project is not
approved. The 1928 Building Committee intends to present the conceptual
design and cost estimate at the January 24, 2023 Town Council Meeting.
Parsons Property: The Town Council voted to authorize the Town Manager to
work with Farmington's Legislative Delegation to request that the State of
Connecticut convey the Parsons Property to the Town of Farmington to use as
Modified Open Space at a minimal fee to the Town.

The Town Council voted to approve a three-year contract between the Town
of Farmington and the Fraternal Order of Police, Lodge No. 331.

Revaluation Update

The 2022 town-wide revaluation of all real estate in the Town of Farmington is
complete. Residents should be receiving letters this week with their new property
assessments. The new assessment reflects 70% of the fair market value of the property.
The revaluation is required by law this year because it has been five years since the
previous revaluation. Assessments derived from the revaluation will be used for the July
1, 2023 tax bills.

The revaluation assessment data is available online at www.farmington-ct.org

Upcoming Meetings

JANUARY 10,2023, 7PM - REGULAR MEETING @
TOWN HALL

"We shape our buildings: Thereafter, they
shape us.” 4

JANUARY 24,2023, 7PM- REGULAR MEETING @
TOWN HALL

View Town Council Chair Reports Here: www.farmington-ct.org
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